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I am writing in opposition to HB4167.  While I appreciate stewardship of our earth this bill is not the
answer.  We need to be supporting the loggers, farmers, truckers, etc. not making their lives harder. 
Raising the cost of fuel and utilities will hurt all of us.  I also feel strongly that this should be an issue that
must be voted on by all Oregonians because it will effect all of us and we should have a voice.  If the bill
is so great what are you afraid of by sending it to the voters?  Please vote no on HB4167.
~Megan
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